
From:  
Sent: 12 August 2019 10:36 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Case Ref-2019-2077 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Subject : Jackman’s licence review  
 
I am a local mini can driver and I work in this area  at late night and early morning. I have noticed booty off 
licence open very early in the morning dispensing alcohol to workers and few 24 hours establishments 
which are attracting people to this are at unsocial hours .i believe  there are the main cause of the problems 
in this area. 
 
I feel like Jackmans are an easy target for the council to make baseless  accusations . 
In my opinion having been a customer of Jackmans  for a few years I can assure to that they have always 
been following all the rules and regulations regarding  public safety . 
 
The issue mention on  the notice are still ongoing in this area hence  showing that Jackmans selling alcohol 
is irrelevant to these problems. 
 
I have attached few picture showing booty off licence dispensing alcohol . 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 




